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March 14, 1984

Reactor Project Branch 1

U.S. Nuclear Regulat rv Commission

Region 1V

611 Ryan Plaza Drive ‘
Suite 1000 L
Arlingee., Texas 76011

Mr. E. H. Johnson, Chief l\h‘ CH UMED‘
|

Subject: NPPD Response to luspection Report No. 50/298/83-28

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This letter is written in response to your letter dated February 17, 1984
transmitting inspection report No. 50-298/83-28. You indicated that some
of our activities were in violation of NRC requirements,

Following is a statement of the violation and our response in accordance
with 10 CFR 2.201.

STATEMENT OF VIOLATION

Appendix B to 10 CFR Part 73
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